
Sustainable Development Committee Update – for Feb. 15th Meeting 

Lynn Robichaud, Manager of Environmental Sustainability 

1. Climate Action Plan 

a. Better Homes Burlington – approval of 2023 budget on Feb. 14/23 includes 

funding to support a contract position for one year as a coordinator for the 

home energy efficiency retrofit program.  A report to council is scheduled for 

May with details on the program to implement a pilot loan program.       

 

2. Tour of Endress & Hauser Customer Experience Facility – schedule for Feb. 22nd at noon 

– SDC members can attend.  Let Lynn know by Thursday morning (so we can confirm 

lunch details). 


